


Morning 

Don't people usually buy a motor bike or sports car? Or have you already done that....
I can do a Teams meeting on Monday 5th February?

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:55 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: Afternoon

I am having a mid-life crisis and off to climb Kilimanjaro next Week... back in circulation
first week in Feb...could we tee up something for then?
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-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 14:52



To: 
Subject: RE: Afternoon

Afternoon  & Happy New Year.

I'm not available for a site visit but I can fit in a Teams call Wednesday 17th or Friday 19th
for a discussion?

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:41 PM
To: 
Subject: Afternoon

Hi ... and happy new year.
I have a client who runs the Glee comedy club. He has been looking for the right spot in
Leeds for over 5 years. He is keen on Unit 2, 123 Albion Street, Great George Street,
Leeds, LS2 8ER. It is the premises which previously was the Joungleurs comedy club and
an indoor golf centre. He is in Leeds next Tuesday 16th January and I wondered if you
had any availability in the afternoon to meet him and talk through his plans?
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